
 

 
 

Date: September 2, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at HCN-Revera Lessee (Sunwood) 

Re: Bargaining Bulletin #1: Negotiations Underway 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
On August 26, 2021, your bargaining committee for Sunwood began negotiations with the Employer for 
your first collective agreement. 
 
The bargaining session scheduled for August 27, 2021 had to be postponed by your committee due to 
unforeseen circumstances. 
 
The parties are looking to schedule additional bargaining dates for as soon as possible--likely early 
October. We will share the specific dates as soon as they are confirmed. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this bulletin or the bargaining process generally, please 
reach out to an elected member of your bargaining committee. 
  
In solidarity, 
  
Sheila Diebel, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sandy Paine, Bargaining Committee Member 
Linda Richardson, Bargaining Committee Member 
Ryan Stewart, Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
c.c. Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President, Component 4 

Tim Little, Chair, Local 404 
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
Danica Sladen, Staff Representative, Fraser Valley Area Office 
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